Unlicensed Lakeville contractor fined $48,000

A Lakeville contractor was found to have engaged in residential remodeling and roofing
activities without a license. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist from the
unlicensed activities and fined $48,000.

A Grand Forks, North Dakota, contractor was found to have performed unlicensed

plumbing work. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed E“:’;;i:";‘“
activity and fined $3,500, of which $3,000 was stayed contingent on full future
compliance.

A St. Peter contractor was found to have performed plumbing, electric, remodeling and mechanical work
without having the required contractor licenses and bonding. The contractor was ordered to cease and
desist from the unlicensed activities and fined $10,000.

A Merriam, Kansas, contractor was found to have engaged in residential remodeling activities without the
required license. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed activities and fined
$6,000, of which $3,000 was stayed contingent on full future compliance.

A licensed residential building and electrical contractor operating out of St. Paul and Stillwater was found
to have breached contracts with multiple homeowners. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist
from acting as a residential building contractor, from performing electrical work in Minnesota, and both
licenses were revoked.

More information

View summaries of enforcement actions at dli.mn.gov/workers/homeowners/file-complaint-and-view-
enforcement-actions. Contact us at 651-284-5069 or dli.contractor@state.mn.us.




